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Dear Ms McBrierty 
 
PLANNING ETC. (SCOTLAND) ACT 2006 
West Lothian Council - Local Development Plan: Main Issues Report 
Addendum to Annex 1 (Historic Scotland comments) of Scottish Government’s 
response of 17 October 2014 (SG reference A9503171; West Lothian Council 
reference MIRQ0180 ) 
 
It has come to our attention that there is an error in Annex 1 (Historic Scotland comments) 
of Scottish Government’s response of 17 October 2014 (SG reference A9503171; West 
Lothian Council reference MIRQ0180) to West Lothian’s Local Development Plan Main 
Issues Report consultation.  
 
In order to correct this error, we would be grateful if you could remove the reference to EOI-
0018 in the sub-heading “Uphall EOI-0017 & East Calder EOI-0018”, and replace it with 
reference Broxburn EOI-0144. The comments which are provided under this subheading 
remain relevant and do not require change. 
 
I can confirm that we do not have any comments to make on proposed allocation East 
Calder EOI-0018. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish to discuss this matter further.  
 

 

 
 
Virginia Sharp 
Senior Heritage Management Officer - SEA 
 
  
cc Robin Campbell, Planning & Architecture Division, Scottish Government 
 




